April 17, 1974

Mr. Garabed Bagdassarian
2800 So. Kinnickinnie Ave.
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53207
Dear Mr. Bagdassarian:

Thank you for your second installment payment toward
your 1974 Stewardship obligation, which totals $50.

Our receipt #18284 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director

Enclosure .
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